
REFERENDUM 2018 

Centennial Schools is conducting a referendum on Tuesday, November 6, with two ballot 

questions—an operational levy to maintain programs and services in our schools and a bond to 

help ensure safety for students and staff, update aging facilities and technology. You can learn 

more about the referendum and these two questions online.  

EARLY VOTING 

In Minnesota, you can vote early with an absentee ballot starting on Friday, September 21. 

Learn more about early voting at online. 

https://www.isd12.org/about-us/2018-levy-referendum
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/other-ways-to-vote/vote-early-in-person/

